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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Brarnch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

We have received notification from your office dated November 9,
1989 that our current Q.A. Program Approval for Radioactive
Material Packages No. 0242 will expire on January 31, 1990. This
letter is a formal request for renewal of that approval. In
accordance with your letter, attached is & check for the $150.00
application fee.

Please note the change in Compuny name from Law Engineering
Testing Company to Law Engineering, Inc., and myself as the
current By-products Materials Licensing Coordinator. Please
address future correspondence accordingly. No other significant
changes to the structure of our previously approved Q.A. program
pursuant to the requirements of 10 CFR Part 71 have been made.

Sincerely,

David A. Rumrill, P.E.
By-products Materials Licensing Coordinator
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